
SflilTfl FE • nElü IÏ1EXIC0

December 8, 1949

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I wrote you yesterday requesting a picture for our
January SCHOOL. REVIEW cover. Today the boss returned
frcm a trip to the east and brought with him a picture
of his grandson as New Year 1950. We will, of course,
use it for the January cover.

Perhaps it wouldn’t have been possible for you to give
us a picture from the book anyway; but we are certainly
disappointed that we won’t be able to use one. For
future reference - could you occasionally let us have
landscape photographs?

Thia has nothing to do with the review, which we will run 
as scheduled, and we will send you a copy of the January 
issue.

Cordially yours 

//¡/j/yvi/M?

Mihnio Gilliland 
Assistant Book Editor


